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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: State Board Chairs/Presidents; State Board Executive Directors; NASBA Delegates: 

From: Wesley P. Johnson, Chair, NASBA Nominating Committee 

Date: January 7, 2008 

Re: Vice Chair recommendations for 2008-2009 
 
  
The NASBA Nominating Committee is now calling for your Board’s recommendation(s) for Vice 
Chair of NASBA for the 2008-2009 year.  We would be pleased if your board would discuss possible 
candidates and recommend one or more persons for consideration by the Nominating Committee.   
 
Under Article IV, Section 3 of NASBA’s Bylaws, to be eligible to serve as Vice Chair, an individual 
must have served as a Director-at-Large or Regional Director for a minimum of one year, but need 
not be a current member of the Board of Directors at the time of his or her election.  No Past Chair 
is eligible for re-election.  For further review of the bylaws, please refer to 
http://www.nasba.org/nasbaweb.nsf/pub. 
 
 
Please mail your Board’s recommendation(s) along with a bio or resume and photograph to Wesley 
P. Johnson at NASBA, 150 4th Avenue North, Suite 1300, Nashville, TN  37219-2417 or you may 
fax such recommendation(s) to 615-880-4291 or email them to aholt@nasba.org.  Your 
recommendation(s) should be received no later than March 17, 2008.  Should you have any 
questions, please call Anita Holt at 615-880-4202 or you may reach me at wpjohnson@bsc.net. 
 
Thank you for your interest and participation. 
 
c: 

Samuel K. Cotterell, NASBA Chair 
 Thomas J. Sadler, Vice Chair 

David A. Costello, NASBA President 
 NASBA Nominating Committee 
 


